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First Communion Class 

 

Dear parents/guardians, 

 

Fr Gallagher has suggested that the children in 2nd Class make their First Confession in school on Thursday 

June 3rd. 

Fr Gallagher will do a prayer service in the class on that day and then the children will make individual 

confession in one of the Learning Support rooms.  

Due to Covid parents would not be able to attend the confession.  

 

To make it special for the children in 2nd class, they can wear their own clothes to school that day.  

We will take photos of the children getting First Confession certificates and get copies for families.  

 

We know this is not the way children normally make their First Confession but it will mean they are all 

ready to make First Communion at the start of the next school year.  

 

We have no dates for First Communion yet and will contact parents as soon as we get any information.  

 

As Ireland starts to slowly reopen Im sure Fr Gallagher will be in contact with us if there are any more 

changes.  

 

Le gach deá ghuí 

 

Bernadette Ryan 

 

 


